
Message from the
Dve - Finance, Planning and

Development

Icongratulate all
the graduands on
this momentous

occasion that marks the
third graduation of SEKU.
We are proud and honored
to join the rest of the SEKU
fraternity in celebrating
this important occasion.

As a Division, this
Prof. Reuben Muasya achievement presents

Dve· FPD another opportunity to
reflect on the challenges

of growing our infrastructure so as to create
the environment required to nurture a modern
university community. SEKU has witnessed
tremendous growth in infrastructure, from a
humble beginning to the current state-of-the-
art facilities. The University has drawn up and
implemented various strategies, policies and
procedures in all its operational sectors with the
aim of ensuring efficiency in the attainment of
both long and short term goals; one of which we
are witnessing today.

The Division has taken adequate measures
to ensure efficiency in financial management,
procurement process, catering and
accommodation services, and maintenance, to
guarantee that resources are directed towards the
attainment of the University's vision. -

. As we celebrate this day, I take this opportunity
to wish our dear graduands a prosperous future in
all their endeavors.


